
 

 

 
NOTIFICATION 

on the additional postponement of disclosure of the Fourth Quarterly Report 2019  
of Advanced Bank of Asia Limited 

 
Advanced Bank of Asia Limited (ABA Bank) would like to inform investors and the public that according to 
the Prakas on Corporate Disclosure No. 007/18 SECC/PRK dated 30 October 2018, it has to submit the 
fourth quarterly report for the year 2019 to the Securities and Exchange Commission of Cambodia (SECC). 
 
On 19 February 2020, the Bank notified investors and the public on the delay in disclosure of the Fourth 
Quarterly Report 2019 until 06 March 2020 due to the extended timeline needed for the finalization of 
the key financial figures by relevant stakeholders. Having approached the mentioned date, ABA Bank and 
the independent auditor still need time to finalize the report and ensure the match of all financial figures 
in the Quarterly and Annual report 2019. 
 
As such, ABA Bank would like to extend the disclosure of the Fourth Quarterly Report 2019 to SECC until 
30 March 2020. 
 

 
Phnom Penh, 10 March 2020  

 

                                ABA Bank 


